
  

 
 
 

 
RIDGE VALLEY SCHOOL 

 

RVS/CIR/034/2021-2022                                                    06th MAY 2021 
 

RVS COVID COMMITTEE 
 

Dear Parents (PreNur - Grades XII),  
 

Greetings!  
 
We hope, all is good with you and your loved ones in these challenging 
times. To extend support to the entire RVS community we are forming 
a Covid Response Group.   We seek your support for same. 
 
We   would sincerely request you to volunteer and share your expertise if 
you are a medical professional, mental wellness expert or even linked to 
the forces (Police or army) with the school community.   
 
Please note this is completely voluntary and if you can take out time to 
address queries on a What’s App group do share your details using the 
link below. We will add you to the group.  
 
Please follow the link below to share your expertise.   
https://forms.office.com/r/JB8dPE7QsC 
 
Regards 
Team RVS 
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